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Exciting news from Route One - We have purchased a “new to 

us” full-size bus! The bus, a Thomas Safety-Liner is a repur-

posed school bus from a manufacturer that is known for reliabil-

ity. This addition to our fleet will add to the resilience and de-

pendability of our service and reduce rising maintenance costs.  

Look for some new faces on the CTC team. We’ll be introducing them 

in the next few newsletters. Please help us welcome them to 

Chebeague. We’re starting this month with our new office manager, 

Whitney Pasquarello. (Our outgoing office manager, Susan Camp-

bell, is happily cutting back her hours to give her more time with 

family.)  

My name is Whitney and I am thrilled to be joining the Chebeague 

Transportation Company as the new office manager! I grew up in Ver-

mont, moved to Maine six years ago and reside in Biddeford with my 

husband Benson, son Alden 

and two dogs, Summit and 

Valley. When not at work, we 

enjoy hiking, skiing and 

camping in the summertime 

at Hermit Island. When you 

see me, please introduce your-

self. I look forward to meeting 

everyone and getting to know 

the Chebeague community 

and how CTC serves everyone 

who lives and visits here. 

EMPLOYEE  

BIRTHDAYS 

Lisa Ross - 3/12 

Jason Phippen - 

3/29 

Happy Birthday! 

New Faces at CTC  

New Bus! 

We will be sending 

invoices to parking 

customers with out-

standing balances on 

March 1. Payment is 

due by March 31. If 

payment is not received 

by that date, next 

year’s permit fee must 

be paid in full before a 

2024 sticker is issued. 

Customers will also be 

subject to daily fees 

and possible towing. 

Please contact the CTC 

office for questions 

regarding outstanding 

balances. 

PLEASE PUT YOUR 

2024 PARKING 

STICKER ON YOUR 

CAR TO AVOID A 

TICKET or TOW. 

Parking permit 

balances due! 


